
Called to be Servants of Christ in Our Community

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Connect…
Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact
1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm
Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

Red Brick E-News 
Sign Up
https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

If it is your desire to support work of the church, 
donations can be dropped off at the Welcome Centre.  

Welcome                                                                              Janice Janzen

Worship in Song                                                               Worship Band

Children’s Moment                                                      Ramona Neufeld       

Community Prayer                                                                                

Scripture Reading                Mark 10:35-45                    Esther Willms       

Message                           “ Jesus came to serve”            Pastor Daniel        

Closing Song

Sending Blessing

October 20, 2024
Worship Service at 10:00am

Looking Ahead…
Next Week
Sunday October 27 at 10am
Worship Service
Randy Klaassen Speaker
Red Brick Kids

Within the Community

Free Generation Rising
Concert at Northend
Church
Saturday October 26th at
7pm. Violinist Rosemary
Siemens and her husband
saxophonist Eli Bennett will
be performing. Freewill
offering will be collected to
aid children’s education in
Latin America.

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba


Within Red Brick Church...

Candlelight Service Save the Date!
This year, our Candlelight Service will take place
on Sunday December 22 at 7:00pm. Mark your
calendars! We will share more details soon...

Family News...

We share our deepest sympathies with the family of
Erika Siemens who passed away on October 8. A
Celebration of Life service was held at NUMC on
Wednesday October 16 at 11am. Our prayers are with
her family at this difficult time.

Within the Community...

German Service on a Sunday Afternoon: 
Sun Nov 3 @ 2:30pm: You and yours are invited to
this event at St. Catharines UM Church, honouring
church history and the local historic Mennonite
community. All Welcome!! (If wanting to use the
elevator, please use front entrance) Location: 335
Linwell Road, St. Catharines.

Thank you from MCC
Stephen Roy sent NUMC a kind letter thanking our
congregation for donating handmade comforters.
The letter and a report are posted on the bulletin
board.

Bethany Mennonite Church Borscht Lunch 
On Saturday November 9th from 11-2 pm. (or until
sold out) Cost is $15 per person. Cash only . Also
available for sale are preserves, quilts, quilted items.
All proceeds support local and international
missions. 

Volunteers Needed for RBK 
We are seeking volunteers to take part in our Red
Brick Kid’s Ministry. If you love working with young
people and spreading the Good News, this is the
job for you!

MomCo Ministry is Growing!
Our MomCo season is underway and we are
thrilled that the program is growing! With this
growth comes new challenges, like ensuring we
have enough volunteers in the nursery to spend
time with the 0-4 year olds. We are looking for a
commitment of only two hours per month in
order to support our current roster of dedicated
volunteers. The program can’t continue to grow
without your help! Touch base with Ellery or
Rachael if you can help out.


